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17th July 2023 

 
Dear Parents, and Carers,  
 
Staffing update:  
 
In September, our Maintenance Officer Mr Prescott will be leaving us, he has loved the past 19 
months at school but has other work commitments that have meant that he feels that in order to 
meet them he will have to leave Glazebury CE. He will be sorely missed both as a colleague and 
a wonderful professional Maintenance officer. We wish him well for the future. 
 
On another note please can I invite parents and friends of Mrs Cunningham, who is retiring ,to a 
celebration worship on Monday 24th July, 2023 at 9.am, where we will be ensuring we sing  
Mrs Cunningham’s favourite songs and wish her well for the future, knowing Mrs Cunningham I 
am sure we will still see her at events and church but want to give her a fond farewell. 
 
Please don’t tell her of this event – she thinks it is just a normal worship! 
 
Kind Regards  
 
 
 
 
Mrs Mowbray 
Head Teacher 
 


